
The Inauguration of the TNPSC value-added course, offered by the Department of Tamil, took place 

on July 19, 2024, Dr. J. Papeetha & Dr. S. Deepa, Assistant Professors from the Tamil Department, led 

the event. This course aims to support students in preparing for TNPSC exams, enhancing their 

career prospects. 


